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The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php. This is not 
an addendum.  
 
 
 On Thursday, September 15, 2016 there will be an escorted site visit; participation is 

optional. Interested bidders may meet the Project Engineer at 9:00AM at the beginning 
of Project; Mile Post 12.69 on North Douglas Hwy.  The Project Engineer will be 
available to escort interested bidders along project P-Line, for as far as bidders want to 
go. The P-Line has been partially brushed out so expect to be walking through thick 
brush for up to 2-1/4 miles if going to the end of the project.  
 

 The P-Line soil probe depth information is posted on the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage.  
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